
Friday 26th November 2021

Newsletter

Thank you to all the families who have supported our Christmas Fayre today

by bringing in bottles and chocolate. We will be looking forward to seeing who

are the lucky winners on our Tombola stalls.

Our youngest children presented a wonderful worship about “One kind word”

and how we can all play a part in making others feel safe and happy. Well done

Miss Yates, Miss Liddle, Miss Rielly, Mrs Smith and Mrs Hatjoullis for your

hard work, the children really appreciated this opportunity to show how much

they have grown in confidence since September.

There are lots of coughs and colds at the moment, please could all our families

remain vigilant and if necessary book a PCR test at a nearby testing centre.

wartonstpauls

Please come and support our PTFA by visiting our Christmas Fayre!

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Dean

Well done to Maxims, Jamie-Lee, Isabelle, Max, Eden and

Faith

The year group with the best attendance goes to Year 3!



WELL DONE!

House Points

Congratulations to  St. Patrick’s team for winning the most

points this week.

This week we celebrated …

Isabelle’s, Simon’s and Miss Dufour’s birthday!

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

This half term our Gospel Value is “Peace”. The children are learning how to

demonstrate Peace! Our children are exploring a sense of inner peace. It is

important for our children to learn how to calm themselves down in any range of

situations. We will promote peace between each other by making and keeping

friends, sorting out arguments, making compromises, letting go of hostile

feelings, building bridges, learning how to listen to each other. The children will

also be learning about Peace in the community, respecting differences, listening

and talking with those who hold opposite views, honoring each other and finding

common ground. Children will listen to differing viewpoints and learn respect for



each other. As a school we will also be looking at Peace around the world. Finally,

children will discover what Peace with God ultimately means to Christians.

Children in Need 2021

Friday 19th November 2021

Congratulations to all our families for raising £103.32!

Thank you for your kindness, it will really make a difference!

Friday 26th November 2021 Non-uniform Day

Please can we ask for bottles and chocolate

for our Christmas Fayre

Thursday 2nd December2021 Christmas Fayre in the school hall

3:30pm - 5:30pm

Wednesday 8th December 2021 Infant Nativity 1:30 pm and 5:00pm in the

school hall

Friday 10th December 2021 Christmas Lunch day

Christmas jumper day

Wednesday 15th December 2021 Carols by candlelight 3:30pm in Church

Friday 17th December 2021 School closes for Christmas at 2:30pm

Tuesday 4th January 2022 INSET Day



Wednesday 5th January 2022 School reopens

Autumn 2021 Update

We had our second meeting Thursday 11th November 2021 and we discussed

lots of ideas for raising money for our children.

We have planned the Christmas Fayre. The following stall and activities will be

featured at our Fayre:

Christmas themed Face painting

Serving burgers, hot dogs, hot chocolate and other beverages

Chocolate and bottle tombola

A chance to win a prize on each go!

The money raised will go towards the opportunity to buy our very own school

minibus!



This would enhance our curriculum opportunities in visiting places, competing in

local events.

Thursday 2nd December 2021 3:30pm-5:30pm

More details to follow … if you would like to hire a

table/stall for this event for £10… please enquire at the

school office.



Please come and support our Church at their annual
Christmas Market.



School Dates 2021/2022
Autumn Term 2021
Wednesday 1 September 2021 – INSET
Thursday 2nd September School Opens
Friday 22nd October - INSET
Half Term: Monday 25 October - Friday 29 October 2021
Reopen: Monday 1st November 2021
Ends: Friday 17 December 2021

Spring Term 2022
Tuesday 4 January 2022 – INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 5th January 2022
Half Term: Monday 14th February - Monday 21st February 2022*
Reopen: Tuesday 22nd February 2022
Ends: Friday 1 April 2022

Summer Term 2022
Reopen: Tuesday 19 April 2022
May day: Monday 2 May 2022
Half Term: Monday 30 May -Friday 3 June 2022
Monday 6th June and Tuesday 7th June INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 8th June 2022
Ends: Friday 22nd July 2022

Total number of openings – 190 days
INSET Days – 5 Days

*Please note the additional day is due to the extra bank holiday in 2022 for the
Queen's Platinum Jubilee (Friday 3rd June).


